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I oppose SB1154.  As an owner of a private well I see this bill as over stepping 

property owner rights.  Many well owners like us, have spent thousands of dollars 

drilling a well, replacing pumps, and purchasing equipment to make our water safe to 

drink.  State departments or officials coming in to manage or measure something we 

have invested in and purchased with our property is unjust.  As a property owner we 

have always been aware of water usage and manage this resource carefully. Oregon 

is no longer a great place to live and these types of bills makes folks consider 

moving.  Listen to the people of Oregon.  


